
735 North Court St. 
Medina, OH 44256 

(330) 725-4680 

June 18,2003 

Attn: Ms. Jenny Butler 
Dockets Management Office 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration 

Re: The National Contact Lens Enforcement Petition 

Dear Ms. Butler: 

Thank you for your assistance on the phone in discussing the proper WY for me 
to submit my petition to the FDA, AS we discussed, I would like for my petition to he 
added to the current contact lens docket # 03D-0118. 

But I would also like for a new docket to be opened regarding the National 
Contact Lens Enforcement Petition (NCLEP). I think the NCLEP petition deserves its 
own docket because it deals with the regulation of ALL contact lenses. The current 
docket, however, only discusses cosmetic contact lenses. 

As you suggested, I have attached on the second page of this fax an 
environmental impact statement and the certiftiation for my petition. I appreciate your 
help with this matter. Please contact me at anytime ifthere is anything else my petition 
sllould require. 

Sincerely, 

c 9 d-f3 
Tim Milb&n, O.D. 


